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WHY RAILROAD QUIET ZONES? 

ÅPurpose to address impacts of train 

horn noise 

ÅñQuiet Zonesò are regulated by the 
Federal Railroad Administration

ÅReview by Colorado Public Utilities 

Commission 

ÅCoordination with BNSF, Boulder 

County, and CDOT
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What are Quiet Zones?



Wayside Horns



How much do they cost?

ÅCrossing improvements and costs 
vary by type and location

ÅTotal estimate for Boulder area 
crossings is approx. $5 M

ÅInitial $1.3 M funding provided 
through regional grant + city funds

ÅNeed phasing/implementation plan

ÅContinue to seek additional funding 



City of Boulder 

Sound Cloud Analysis

ÅUse GIS mapping software to 

identify number of residential 

units, residential population, and 

number of people living within 

the sound cloud



Sound Clouds

Sound clouds estimate 

decibels of sound emanating 

from the train horn

Categories of sound cloud 

are:

65-70 dBA

70-75 dBA

75-80 dBA

80-85 dBA

85-90 dBA

>90    dBA






